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TERM  3   WEEK  8 Wednesday 12th September 2018 

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We believe strongly in teaching our students the 
importance of respect. We model respectful 
behaviour every day in every interaction we have 
with members of our school community. We expect 
that our students behave in respectful ways to each 
other, to teachers and to members of the 
community. We do this because we believe that 
respectful behaviours build strong positive 
relationships, which in turn, create a sense of 
belonging and connection that is critical for 
successful learning and pivotal in creating the kind 
of world we want to live in. 

One of the ways that we believe our students can 
show respect for the school and themselves is 
through wearing their uniform proudly. Our uniform 
connects students to our school, helping to create 
unity and strengthening belonging. It’s also 
comfortable, looks great and is reasonably priced. 
Much time and effort has been spent refining our 
uniform to meet the needs of parents and students. 
Please support us in setting high expectations and 
creating a cohesive school environment by 
ensuring your child wears full school uniform to 
school each day, including their hat. We want as 
many students up on the oval as possible, running 
around having fun. To do so, they need their hat. 
If for any reason you are having trouble with 
outfitting your children in uniform, please come in 
and speak to us. We are more than happy to help 
out. 

Glen Kite - Principal 
 
Assembly – Friday 14th September 
Friday 14th September is an infant’s assembly that 
will start at 11am in our school hall.   
2YELLOW will be presenting a class item.  
White, Bronze & Silver PBL Awards will be 
presented.  
All parents & carers are warmly invited to attend. 
Please note entry is via the front gate only.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
WEEK 7 AWARD WINNERS  
Congratulations to the following students who 
received PBL awards at last week’s primary 
assembly. MSPS are proud of your efforts! 
White Award – 25 Pebbles 
Aurelia R, Bailey S, Aylah P, Tyson W, Olivia G, 
Shania P, Jaycee F, Ryan B, Cory S 
Bronze Award – 50 Pebbles 
Jeremy D, Charlotte B, Tom N, Olivia O 
Silver Award – 75 Pebbles 
Netise W, Josie G, Marcus P, Aylah P, Dax V, 
Lilly G, Maverick B 
 
K-2 Attendance Hero 
Each week, the K-2 classes like to acknowledge 
those students who come to school each day, 
ready to learn, by awarding two students as 
‘Attendance Heroes’.  These lucky students get to 
wear a super hero cape for the morning and also 
win a lunch order valued at $5 the following week. 
To be an Attendance Hero and get your name in 
the draw, you must be 

ere 

very day 

eady 

n-time! 
Congratulations to the Term 3 Week 7 Attendance 
Heroes James C of K BLUE and Braxton S of  
K YELLOW. 
Please note if your child is sick, please do not send your child to 
school, as it may cause others to be unwell.  
 
 
 

PJ says - “Don’t forget 
to bring your bucket hat 
everyday“. 

“Muswellbrook South Public School Official” 
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SRC 5 cent Fundraiser 
Don’t forget to keep sending in 5c 
coins for the SRC’s 5 cent class 
fundraiser. 
At the end of Term 3 Week 7 the 
running class tallies are –  
 
Support still to be counted 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Altogether we have raised an amazing $1040.25. 
The 5 cent class challenge will continue until Term 
4 Week 4, so please keep the change coming in. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
VISITORS TO MSPS 
Just a friendly reminder that any visitors to the 
school must first report to the school front office 
and sign in. This includes parents and friends who 
may just be dropping something off. 
It is for the safety of students and also in the event 
of an evacuation all people on school premises are 
accounted for. 
 

 

 
Last Thursday, 11 members of the senior girls 
Touch Football team travelled to Singleton High 
School to play in Round 3 of the Hunter PSSA 
competition. 
The starting minutes were met with a strong 
breakaway by the opposition to score the first point 
of the day. A few penalties kept the girls from 
gaining their momentum and unfortunately the half 
ended 7-0 Singleton Small School’s way. 
During the second half, the girls were able to gain 
some ground and got close to the line several times 
but couldn’t quite get over. They all played hard 
and fought to the final seconds. 
The game finished at 12-0 to a well deserving 
team. We wish Singleton Small School’s team the 
best of luck next week against Scone Public. 
Well done to the girls for putting in the effort at 
training each week and we will try again next year. 
Back Left to Right: Lilly, Charlotte, Emma, Aurelia, 
Koia, Kiera-Lea.  
Front Left to Right: Jorja, Josie, Ebony, Lilly, 
Summah.  
Absent: Joss and Indy. 

 

 
Today, we have three teams traveling to Scone for 
a touch football gala day starting at 10am. Good 
luck to the Junior boys, Senior boys and Senior 
girls teams who will be competing. 
Thanks to Miss Watson who is conducting netball 
clinics as part of Primary sport in weeks 7 - 10. 
Additionally, Hayden Ryan-Hill from NSW touch will 
be coming to MSPS to conduct Touch football 
clinics along with myself conducting Football 
clinics.  
Quote of the week "If you can’t outplay them, 
outwork them". 
Regards 
Mr Adams - PE Teacher 

Buy a bale 
Muswellbrook South and King  
Street Public School have  
launched a Muswellbrook and  
Singleton Schools’ Community  
Fundraiser, in support of our local farmers 
who are struggling with the drought.  
Our first goal is to raise $9500 to provide 
hay for their stock. Please visit 
https://www.buyabale.com.au/donate/?s
upporter_id=95176 to donate. 
All donations are tax deductible.  
We have farming families that need our 
help, so please help us to help them. 
 
Regards 
Mrs Felan and MSPS SRC  

KGREEN  $39.85 3RED   $12.65 
K/1MAROON   $45.00 3BLUE  $13.80 
KYELLOW  $25.65 3YELLOW  $18.60 
KRED   $49.25 4RED   $8.40 
KBLUE  $7.15  4BLUE  $61.35 
1YELLOW  $24.85 4/5YELLOW  $32.80 
1RED   $16.80 5RED   $78.50 
1BLUE   $3.65  5BLUE  $126.10 
1GREEN  $24.80 6RED   $17.50 
2BLUE   $22.50 6BLUE  $10.95 
2YELLOW  $54.65 Support   $58.25 
2RED   $23.85   
 

https://www.buyabale.com.au/donate/?supporter_id=95176
https://www.buyabale.com.au/donate/?supporter_id=95176


                           TERM 3   WEEK 8                                                  Wednesday 12th September 2018 

 

 

 

     
Last Thursday, three 
students represented 
Muswellbrook South 
Public School at the 
Premier’s Spelling Bee 
Regional competition at 
Greta Public School. 
Bailey from Year 5 and 
Brodie and Jayden from 
Year 3 participated after 
being successful at 
MSPS Spell Off at the 
beginning of August.  

The Premier’s Spelling Bee was introduced in 2004 
as a fun and educational way for primary school 
students to engage in spelling. The program 
includes activities to encourage all students to 
improve their vocabulary and spelling and to 
promote literacy skills in combination with the 
English K-6 Syllabus. 
Congratulations boys on your great effort.  
 
MSPS Leadership meeting 
At Muswellbrook South Public School we value the 
input of our students in creating a positive learning 
environment that is exciting and engaging. Our 
student leaders used their voice when meeting with 
Mrs Winning to discuss various projects they are 
wanting to implement for their fellow peers.  

 
 

 

 
 



                           TERM 3   WEEK 8                                                  Wednesday 12th September 2018 

 



                           TERM 3   WEEK 8                                                  Wednesday 12th September 2018 

  



                           TERM 3   WEEK 8                                                  Wednesday 12th September 2018 

 

 



                           TERM 3   WEEK 8                                                  Wednesday 12th September 2018 

 

 

 



                           TERM 3   WEEK 8                                                  Wednesday 12th September 2018 

 

MSPS Dates for the Diary – Term 3 2018 

weeks MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 
Sept 

 
8 

10 11 
 

12 
Touch Football 
Gala Day 

13 
House Debating 
Final 

14 
Infants Assembly  

Sept 
 
9 

17 
 

18 
Toonschool 
 
 

19 
Yr 5 Camp 
 

20 
Yr 5 Camp 
 

21 
Yr 5 Camp 
Primary Assembly 
Infants fun day 

Sept 
 

10 

24 
 

25 
 

26 
 

27 
Stage 2 World 
Project Expo 

28 
Whole school 
Assembly 

 

 
 

 
 SCONE SHORT FILM FESTIVAL – Do something different for a fun and entertaining evening.  6:30-10:30pm 

Saturday 22nd September at the Senior Citizen's Centre, Oxford Road, Scone.  The evening starts with wine 
and delicious supper, then a diverse program of 8 short films, followed by coffee and dessert. All the films are 
Australian, with many award-winners and films that have screened around the world.  Films star Boori Monty 
Prior, Tara Morice, Liv Hewson, John Wood and Dan Wyllie.  Meet our film guests and vote for our People’s 
Choice Award.  Due to insurance requirements, under 18s must be accompanied by a parent or adult 
guardian. Tickets are $30 and available at Hunt a Book in Scone or from our website.   
Sunday 23rd September, 11am - a casual encore screening of the films only. Tickets $15 from Hunt a Book 
or from our website.  A delicious morning tea will be available from 10.30am.  Everyone is welcome. 
www.sconefilms.org.au     www.facebook.com/sconefilms     Tel: 0428-508326 

http://www.sconefilms.org.au/
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